
  NEWS FROM MY DESK 

FEBRUARY/MARCH  2025 
My dear friends, 

 

Greetings from a very wet Pietermaritzburg!! I have been so 

very challenged reading biographies and articles on William 

Carey in preparation for our next MMM  meeting in May. His very close friend 

ANDREW FULLER, who looked after the home base while Carey went to India, wrote 

the following: 

You, my dear friends, hold the rope while I go down into Africa and I so appreciate you all. Now let 

me bring you up to date. 

 

KWAZULU-NATAL MISSIONARY & BIBLE COLLEGE 

We are enjoying a happy and blessed term studying the Word together. 

There are an extra 7 new students wanting to come next term for the 

missions course which is exciting while the men are loving their 

“palace”, the Fred Pieterse House so wonderfully renovated by the 

Dorothy Butt Trust. 

 

FOOTPRINTS INTO AFRICA 

MISSION TRIPS 

I will soon be visiting Malawi and Mozambique 

for what will be my 77th mission trip into Africa. 

We are busy building a new Church in Tengani 

so it will be exciting to see the progress and 

then speak at a leaders’ conference for 2 days.  

 

In June I will be in Uganda preaching in Tororo, Buwenge and Kampala which is thrilling. 

 

Missionary Motivation Morning 

These are developing into something magnificent. We had another great 

turnout in January and listened to Jonathan Edwards. Book now for the 

next one, it promises to be another wonderful morning. 

“our  undertaking to India really appeared to me, on its commencement, to be somewhat like a 

few men deliberating about the importance of penetrating into a deep mine which had never 

before been explored. We had no one to guide us, and while we were thus deliberating, Carey 

as it were said ‘well, I will go down if you will hold the rope’. But before he went down, he, as 

it seemed to me, took an oath from each of us at the mouth of the pit, to the effect that as long 

as we lived, we would never let go of the rope. You understand me! This was a great 

responsibility attached to each of us who began this business. 

 



 

 

• SATURDAY MORNING,  10 MAY 2025 

• @ 9:30 David Livingstone Mission House for tea & coffee,  

• 190 Pine Street, proceeding to the Chapel at 10:00am 
 

I will be covering the second  “MISSIONARY GENERAL” - WILLIAM CAREY 

Make sure you don’t miss these very special meetings,  and join me in my passion of being 

besotted with Missions! 

Enoy these pictures from our last MMM 

 

 

 

BIBLE STUDIES 

Our Thurday evening Bible Study welcomed 3 new friends this year, so we are up to 25 now, making 

it necessary to move into a bigger hall. 1 Corinthians is proving to be a real hit and we are all loving 

learning together with loads of discussion taking place. 

 

PREACHING 

Churches still very kindly invite me to preach, so almost all of my Sundays are taken up. 

Last month I had the privilege of speaking at Christ Church North Coast, Christ Church 

Pietermaritzburg, Holy Trinity Imbali, and the Hayfields Bible Chapel. 

 

It has been a very busy start to the year, but YOU my dear friends make 
it all possible with your prayers, generous giving and abounding love. You are 
‘HOLDING THE ROPE’-  I so appreciate you all, so until we meet again – don’t say:  

    TAKE CARE … say TAKE RISKS 

Blessings,   
Warwick ….  I leave you to ponder this thought from Paul Harvey: 

“We’ve strayed from being fishers of men to being keepers of the aquarium” 
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